Motorola response to US Campaign to End the Israeli Occupation
11 March 2008

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Motorola to respond to allegations by the US Campaign to End the Israeli Occupation that Motorola practices in Israel are in breach of international human rights standards.  The allegations are available here:

-  “Demand Corporate Accountability from Motorola/Motorola Israel”, US Campaign to End the Israeli Occupation, February 2008: 
http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/641/t/2439/campaign.jsp?campaign_KEY=23292
Motorola sent the following statement:

Motorola appreciates the opportunity to present its views on this very important issue. 

Motorola Inc. is a U.S.-based corporation providing communication systems to customers in more than 70 countries around the world. Our customers include governments, enterprises and non-governmental organizations. As a well-respected and responsible corporate citizen, all of Motorola's global activities are conducted in strict accordance with U.S., local, country and all other applicable laws, as well as our own code of business conduct.   Motorola has a long record of working with customers in countries throughout the Middle East and supports all efforts in the region to find a peaceful resolution to their differences.   

Motorola has a comprehensive set of policies and procedures that address human rights, which are designed to ensure that its operations worldwide are conducted using the highest standards of integrity and ethical business conduct applied uniformly and consistently, including:

-- Motorola Human Rights Policy – www.motorola.com/humanrightspolicy
-- Motorola Code of Business Conduct – www.motorola.com/code
-- Motorola Business Conduct Expectations for Suppliers Policy – www.motorola.com/supplierexpectations
-- Motorola Environment, Health and Safety Policy – www.motorola.com/environment
As part of our management practices, we periodically review and update our policies and our Code of Business Conduct. This review includes studying internationally recognized human rights standards, as well as the Electronics Industry Code of Conduct, SA 8000, the UN Global Compact and the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises.   Such a review is currently being conducted and we plan to post the revised documents to our website when our review is completed.  
 

Sincerely,
 

External Communications
Motorola, Inc.
